COMMUNICATIONS REPORT 2009-2010
June 1, 2010

Since our last general meeting, four editions of the Newsletter have been produced involving Laura
Proctor, Elizabeth Coey and I; the majority of UVRA members receiving it electronically and those
wishing to read a hard copy, receive it by mail.

Elizabeth Coey is the new editor of your newsletter and welcomes submission from the membership of
any stories of interest that can be included in the newsletter. Thanks to David Docherty, we have an
ongoing column called Physical Activity any

are most alcome as they tend to gnerate a broader spctrum of interestingeading

Emcutive members and chairs of the various committees have continued to use the resource of
emailind®@members and usinghe Announcements on the main Beb pg ten something
of imprtance needs to be communicated to Bmembers.

fie @b site has not had any mapr develome nts since last year, and poto submissions seem to have
come to a stopWe il be encouramgnembers to submit potos for our &b site.

fatinghe membershilatabase is ever involvingarticularly in traclkngnember address, pone
number and email address changs, as @il as members o are deceased. We rely heavily on our
membershipand prticularly ou  rwanderful office volunteers to bringhese changs to our attention

Bspctfully submitted,

Judy Cryderman, Chair of the Communications Committee

Elizabeth Coey, Editor, UVRA Newsletter



